
 

 
 
 

February 2017 Babies-at-Work Program Survey 
Overview Summary of Core Questions 

(41 Respondents) 
 

83% of Respondents strongly agreed or agreed that TentCraft's 
babies­at­work program should be continued as a permanent policy. 

 

85% of Respondents strongly disagreed or disagreed that TentCraft's 
babies­at­work program has had a negative impact on their ability to do their jobs 

(9% neither agreed or disagreed). 
 

83% of Respondents strongly disagreed or disagreed that the 
babies­at­work program has been detrimental to TentCraft's functioning. 

 
80% of Respondents strongly disagreed or disagreed that TentCraft's 

babies­at­work program has resulted in more work for them. 
 

83% of Respondents strongly agreed or agreed that TentCraft's 
babies­at­work program will lead to higher employee retention. 

 
90% of Respondents strongly agreed or agreed that having babies at work 

has made TentCraft a happier place to work. 
 

90% of Respondents strongly agreed or agreed that they enjoy working 
in an organization that allows babies at work. 

 

83% of Respondents strongly agreed or agreed that they enjoyed interacting 
with the baby (or babies) who came to work. 

 
80% of Respondents strongly agreed or agreed that the babies­at­work program 

will make job applicants more likely to want to work at TentCraft. 
 


